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Our Quonniecentral.org website continues as a secure https website.  Our website operating system 
provider, Brave River Solutions, helps assure our website is protected from hackers and phishing of 
personal information. They also provide updates to our website and maintain the operating system data 
base.  
 
Next spring, 2021, we anticipate producing an updated Directory. Once again, in preparation for an 
updated printed directory, we request all members review and update their online Directory 
information ASAP and no later than March 31st  2021.  The information for the printed Directory is 
generated from the website’s Directory.  Our goal is to have the data compiled, printed, and available 
for the Merchandise Sales Committee next summer. 
 
Our website, Quonniecentral.org, continues to provide valuable information regarding our community 
including:  
• Calendar of events and meetings including their agendas 
• Directory (password protected)  
• Social event information 
• Recreation information  
• Information about services provided in Quonnie Central Beach and locally  
• Information about Quonnie Central Beach including our governance, budget, and minutes of meetings 
• Photos 
 
 Reminder: Your email is your user name. If you forgot your password simply click on "Forgot your 
password?" and follow the prompts. You are encouraged to update the information in the Directory as 
needed to keep it accurate and up to date. If you need assistance, please reach out to me.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Betty Wilson, QCBFD Webmaster. 
 


